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Testimonial Email for Trumpet Instructional Product

Subject: A Turnaround For Ron Levi

Hi Firstname,

This is Bill from screamin.net, with a story I think
you'll enjoy...

It's about a man named Ron Levi, who grew up loving
trumpet but couldn't get to the level of playing he
wanted to.

Until he found the answer.

But, I'll let him tell you...

---------------------

"My name is Ron Levi and I am a professional trumpet
player in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania. I began playing at
a very early age.

As I progressed through my high school and college
years I began to realize that I was not a great player.

After I retired I decided to start playing again, but
I wanted to do it the right way.

I bought a lot of books and manuals that taught
various embouchure methods.

But they didn't work for me. I just couldn't fully
understand what they were saying.

I was right back where I left off.

One evening while visiting a local night club I heard
a trumpet player who was defying all the rules.

He seemed to have unlimited range and power and was
doing it almost effortlessly.

During a break, I walked up to him and asked, "How do
you do that?" He gave me a smirk that I will never
forget and then said, "It's easy."

That player was Bill Carmichael. Bill welcomed both me
and my son Jason into his home for a complete
embouchure change.

It was not easy.



It was only through Bill's thorough understanding of
the mechanics of the chops that I was slowly able to
strip the limitations from my playing.

Here were some of my limitations just a few short
years ago:

Range thinned out starting about A above the staff.
I'd save up for up coming high notes on the chart then
miss them.

As gigs progressed, my range started falling off.

I no longer experience any of the above symptoms. In
fact, everything seems opposite.

My first set on a gig is usually my weakest set. I
actually practice for two hours before a gig so I'm
strong for the first set.

The longer and harder I play, the stronger I get."

-------------

What an amazing story. A gradual change that started
with one choice.

And if a comeback player like Ron can do it, so can
you.

Want to give it a try?

Link

Don't miss this chance to become the player you've
always wanted to.

Keep on playing,

"Screamin" Bill Carmichael

P.S. Tech support by phone is free, so your odds of
success are much greater. And shipping and handling is
included in your order.

Age and playing off-center don't matter with SCREAMIN.

Ready to get started?

Link


